

October 15, 2020

Dear Green Lake Families and Community Members,

Welcome, and thank you for taking the time to join us for the Annual Meeting of the Green Lake School District. The Board of Education and I appreciate your commitment to our students, families, and the overall community of Green Lake.

The Annual Meeting will be held in-person on Wednesday, October 21 beginning at 5:00 PM. Due to COVID-19, I understand your apprehension to attend in-person. The meeting will be held in the high school gym to ensure social distancing, and masks will be required.

The first part of the meeting will be the Budget Hearing presented by Mr. Tom Archambo, Director of Operations. The Budget Hearing materials will be available at the meeting and located on the school website. Any questions you may have about the budget can be directed to myself or Mr. Tom Archambo.

The second part of the meeting will be the Annual Meeting. This meeting is open to all residents of the Green Lake School District and will follow Wisconsin state statutes. Most of the business items that take place during the meeting are statute driven and must be voted on by the electors of the school district. Please feel free to make motions or second them, but please state your name so that it can be properly recorded in the minutes.

Thank you again for your participation.

Sincerely,

Mary Allen

Superintendent

